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          2 April 2019 

Meeting Called to order by President Fred Beard @  7:34 pm 
  

Guest/Perspective New Members: None 
 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published 
 

Treasure Report:  Feb 2019 Treasurer Report presented by Stan.    
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Tournament Report:  Fred presented the March 2019 tournament results:  

 

Falcon Lake: 36 participants, 139 fish, total weight 337 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st Steve Connelley,     9 Fish, 16.42 lbs 1st Kris Hunter,         2 Fish,    2.76 lbs 

2nd Brian Hunter,    5 Fish, 12.30 lbs 2nd Brenda Mareth,    2 Fish,   2.39 lbs 

3rd Ken Schmoekel,     4 Fish,    8.22 lbs  

 

Big Bass: 

Brian Hunter,      5.27 lbs 

 

Heavy Team:     Couples Division: 

Ken Schmoekel,  4 Fish, 8.22 lbs  Brian Hunter,    5 Fish, 12.30 lbs 

John Dykes,  2 Fish, 2.85 lbs  Kris Hunter,      2 Fish,    2.76 lbs 

Total Weight  6 Fish 11.04 lbs Total Weight 7 Fish   15.06 lbs  

 

Boys Division:     Girls Division:  

None      None 

 

Next tournament scheduled 13 & 14 March 2019, at Lake Amistad  

Weigh in Location: Box Canyon Ramp.  Weigh Time: Saturday @4pm & Sunday @ 2pm. 

 

TABC:  Next meeting will be held 28 April, for more information contact Randi. 

 

METRO:  2019 METRO City Championship (October 5-6) will be at Falcon Lake. 

Treasurer’s Report: Jan 2019 BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $7256.39 $60.00 

Total Income $1530.00 $0.00 

Total Expenses $125.00 $0.00 

Ending Balance 8661.39 $60.00 



 

 

 

Lifetime Members Fundraiser:  Scheduled for 27 April 19, at Steve Connelly’s house, so please mark 

it on your calendars. The Lifetime members will provide the meat, we are asking that each lifetime 

member donate $10 to cover the cost, provide your donations to Fred.  The menu will consist of Brisket, 

Chicken and Sausages & side dishes and desserts.  Helen Freeman has graciously volunteered to take lead 

on the deserts and side dishes.  If you are planning on bringing a side dish please coordinate with Helen as 

she is compiling a list of items.  She can be reached at afre860574@sbcglobal.net or (210) 359-7803. 

 Randi has also volunteered to run the silent and live auction.  Please bring your donated items to 

the Fundraiser (early) or make arrangements with Randi so she can have a head start on 

categorizing/organizing the auction items.  Randi can be contacted at rmwayland@earthlink.net 

or (210) 415-1264. 

 Brian Hunter will be cooking,  if you would like to assist please let him know,  He can be 

contacted at BKHunter31@gmail.com of (210)380-8811. 

 Walter Vestal had donated a Doe Hunt again this year and Doug is selling Cards for $20 each,  

they are going fast so if you want one please contact Doug at (210) 844-32426. 

This is UCBCs big annual fundraiser all proceeds go directly to the UCBC treasury.  The flyer is attached. 

Please invite your Friends and Family. 

 

Top 8 Fundraiser & Club Picnic:  Scheduled for 24 August 19 at Steve Connelly’s house.  The 2018 

Top 8 anglers will be raising money to help fund the trip to TABC State.  The Top 8 will donate the food.  

If you have questions or would like to donate/volunteer please contact the Steve (team lead).    

 

Kid Fish:  Boysville kid fish:  

Saturday, May 25 at 7:00 AM till about 2:00 PM 

Brenda Mareth place/pond 

1327 FM 3432  (Sulphur Springs Rd.) 

Adkins, TX. 

 

Vet Fish Day:  Brian Hunter has the lead and is is moving to the Fall,  More information to come 
 

Announcements:   

 Bridget, Louise’s Daughter Received Teacher of the Year award 

 Jeff Hunter & Kenney Witek won over $20,000 at Bass Champs on Lake Travis  with 20.99lbs  

 Jeff & Jasper Hunter took 3rd place on Lake Travis at the TTZ tournament winning $3500 with 

17.05 lbs  

 

Meeting Adjourned:  8:35pm 

 

 

Kris Hunter 

UCBC Secretary 
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